
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
It's time to end the Electoral College. Oregonians need to know that their vote is actually the vote that is 
counted and matters. 
This last election, as well as the one in 2000, was a travesty. The damage done by this administration 
because of the Electoral college having more power than our direct popular vote will take years to repair 
and overcome. 
 
Please, please, please end this ridiculous and archaic protocol. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rev. Sydney Steen 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Rev. Sydney Steen 
1309 Hillsdale Dr 
Newberg, OR 97132-6020 
(971) 226-0620 
 
 

 


